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Net Metered Customers 

 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), 

 

Dear Chairman Haque and Commissioners, 

 

As an individual/business invested in a net metered, distributed generation system, I write to ask 

you to reconsider the November 8, 2017 decision on new, proposed net metering rules. The 

decision on these rules made progress in several respects, but set a bad precedent on what is 

considered in net metering credits which are earned by the self-generating customer when their 

system is producing more electricity than what they are using. Specifically, the PUCO ordered 

that the net metering credit be calculated for its energy value only, and prohibited the capacity 

value from being included in the credit.  

 

My system and others across the state provide a capacity resource for the grid, therefore 

providing a benefit to the distribution utility. While it may be true that distribution utilities, nor 

the PUCO, have established a standardized monetary value for the capacity that distributed 

energy resources provide, it is well-established that these systems provide some capacity value.  

 

As an Ohio consumer and net metered utility customer, I appreciate the attention the 

Commission has recently paid to modernizing our grid and recognizing the important role that 

distributed generation systems are playing in our state. The number of distributed generation 

systems, and therefore the number of net metered customers, is projected to continue to increase 

in Ohio, and I ask you to please consider the importance of properly compensating owners of 

distributed generation systems for the whole value our systems provide to the grid--both for the 

raw electrons sent back to the grid, and the capacity value that our systems provide. 

 

Lyle Campbell 

415 Fernwood Ave 

TALLMADGE, OH 44278 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), 

 

Dear Chairman Haque and Commissioners, 

 

I bought my solar system with the intent of reducing my utility bills. Under the current system, I 

pay AEP .12 per kilowatt and they only credit me .06 a kilowatt when I have excess. Now you 

propose new rules to make the inequity even worse, only to favor the power company. While I 

am not totally happy with the current system, I can live with it. At least my system would pay for 

itself after 10 years of usage. If your new rules are enacted, It will take even longer to get my 

investment back, and these rules would make the arrangement totally one-sided, in favor of the 

power company. 

 

Please consider the homeowners more, it seems all the rulings from PUCO are in favor of the 

power companies... 

 

As an individual/business invested in a net metered, distributed generation system, I write to ask 

you to reconsider the November 8, 2017 decision on new, proposed net metering rules. The 

decision on these rules made progress in several respects, but set a bad precedent on what is 

considered in net metering credits which are earned by the self-generating customer when their 

system is producing more electricity than what they are using. Specifically, the PUCO ordered 

that the net metering credit be calculated for its energy value only, and prohibited the capacity 

value from being included in the credit.  

 

My system and others across the state provide a capacity resource for the grid, therefore 

providing a benefit to the distribution utility. While it may be true that distribution utilities, nor 

the PUCO, have established a standardized monetary value for the capacity that distributed 

energy resources provide, it is well-established that these systems provide some capacity value.  

 

As an Ohio consumer and net metered utility customer, I appreciate the attention the 

Commission has recently paid to modernizing our grid and recognizing the important role that 

distributed generation systems are playing in our state. The number of distributed generation 

systems, and therefore the number of net metered customers, is projected to continue to increase 

in Ohio, and I ask you to please consider the importance of properly compensating owners of 

distributed generation systems for the whole value our systems provide to the grid--both for the 

raw electrons sent back to the grid, and the capacity value that our systems provide. 

 

Richard McBride 

4546 Ridgeport Ave SE 

Minerva, OH 44657 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), 

 

Dear Chairman Haque and Commissioners, 

 

As an individual/business invested in a net metered, distributed generation system, I write to ask 

you to reconsider the November 8, 2017 decision on new, proposed net metering rules. The 

decision on these rules made progress in several respects, but set a bad precedent on what is 

considered in net metering credits which are earned by the self-generating customer when their 

system is producing more electricity than what they are using. Specifically, the PUCO ordered 

that the net metering credit be calculated for its energy value only, and prohibited the capacity 

value from being included in the credit.  

 

My system and others across the state provide a capacity resource for the grid, therefore 

providing a benefit to the distribution utility. While it may be true that distribution utilities, nor 

the PUCO, have established a standardized monetary value for the capacity that distributed 

energy resources provide, it is well-established that these systems provide some capacity value.  

 

As an Ohio consumer and net metered utility customer, I appreciate the attention the 

Commission has recently paid to modernizing our grid and recognizing the important role that 

distributed generation systems are playing in our state. The number of distributed generation 

systems, and therefore the number of net metered customers, is projected to continue to increase 

in Ohio, and I ask you to please consider the importance of properly compensating owners of 

distributed generation systems for the whole value our systems provide to the grid--both for the 

raw electrons sent back to the grid, and the capacity value that our systems provide. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Russell J Wren III 

 

Russell Wren 

646 Carefree Dr 

Cincinnati, OH 45244 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), 

 

Dear Chairman Haque and Commissioners, 

 

As an individual/business invested in a net metered, distributed generation system, I write to ask 

you to reconsider the November 8, 2017 decision on new, proposed net metering rules. The 

decision on these rules made progress in several respects, but set a bad precedent on what is 

considered in net metering credits which are earned by the self-generating customer when their 

system is producing more electricity than what they are using. Specifically, the PUCO ordered 

that the net metering credit be calculated for its energy value only, and prohibited the capacity 

value from being included in the credit.  

 

My system and others across the state provide a capacity resource for the grid, therefore 

providing a benefit to the distribution utility. While it may be true that distribution utilities, nor 

the PUCO, have established a standardized monetary value for the capacity that distributed 

energy resources provide, it is well-established that these systems provide some capacity value.  

 

As an Ohio consumer and net metered utility customer, I appreciate the attention the 

Commission has recently paid to modernizing our grid and recognizing the important role that 

distributed generation systems are playing in our state. The number of distributed generation 

systems, and therefore the number of net metered customers, is projected to continue to increase 

in Ohio, and I ask you to please consider the importance of properly compensating owners of 

distributed generation systems for the whole value our systems provide to the grid--both for the 

raw electrons sent back to the grid, and the capacity value that our systems provide. 

 

David Wynn 

3766 Anioton Court 

Cincinnati, OH 45227 
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